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LEFF’S HART PARK VOLLEYBALL 2024 SPONSORSHIP PROGRAM

We are happy to once again be running the Hart Park Summer Volleyball
leagues. Our goal is to create a fun league for our customers to enjoy, and to
encourage everyone to hang out at Leff's on game days. New for 2024, we have
a way to reimburse teams for more of their league fees than in previous years.

There are many costs associated with running this league. Our goal is not to
charge any more than we have to for the league, and we want to give you your
money back for supporting Leff’'s. Normally our sponsorships have been in the
form of a check for a portion of the fees that teams pay to be in a league. This
new program is a way for teams to get back up to $600 of their up front costs.

- All league teams will receive a punch card for their league night. Each
week of the league, your team can use a $40 credit at Leff’s, valid on that
week’s game day. Over the course of the 14 week season, plus a bonus
15th night, that adds up to $600.

- You can still use the card on weeks that have a rainout or cancellation.
- Teams are not required to be sponsored by Leff’'s. We encourage you to
support whatever establishment is your sponsor. Though we hope that you

will take advantage of this opportunity.

- Cards will be handed out on your first night of play. Please do not lose your
card.

Thank you for supporting Leff’s, and for participating in our
Hart Park Summer Volleyball League!



